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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.

Sent from my iPhone



From:
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Notice of public hearing land Development
Date: Wednesday, September 07, 2022 6:13:58 PM

This message is from Chevale Ross. [ chevalejanuary55@gmail.com ]

# c15-2022-0065, Location:1700 Loreto Drive, ( I object) nothing on this side of town is not
affordable determine Affordable y'all just raising taxes because it's not low income.




